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Planning Scheme Amendment to LPS (PSA2023/1) Representation Form
Firstname: Romy
Surname: Greiner
Email: romy.f.greiner@gmail.com
Phone 
Number: 0418242156

Address 
line 1: 121 Cullens Road

Address 
line 2: 
Postcode: 7315
Suburb: Nietta

Your 
comments
: 

I wish to congratulate the Circular Head Council on proposing amendments to the 
LPS with the intention of recognising and protecting the extraordinary scenic assets 
of the municipality. I am a resident of north-west Tasmania and travel regularly to 
the Circular Head area for the very purpose of recreating along the coastline between 
Rocky Cape and Marrawah. I also recommend to family and friends who visit 
Tasmania from the mainland and overseas that they visit the area because of its 
unique scenic and environmental values. The report prepared by Inspiring Place 
articulates the scenic attributes of this stretch of coastline well and resonates with the 
values that I hold. I find the contiguous multifaceted natural coastline to be 
unmatched anywhere else. This stretch of coastline represents a tremendous asset to 
the communities located in the municipality, the people of Tasmania, and Australia. 
Consequently, I strongly support the proposed creation of SPAs for the Circular 
Head Gateway Corridor, Stanley Peninsula, Coastal Estuaries and Wetlands, and 
Marrawah. 
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